
  
 

...from the September 17, 2018  Board of Education Special Meeting 

 

SUPERINTENDENT’S AGENDA: ACTION ITEM 

 

On Monday evening, following the State of the Schools Address at York High School, the D205 

Board of Education voted 5-0, two members being absent, to authorize Board President Kara 

Caforio to sign a Memorandum of Understanding outlining the principles of a comprehensive 

intergovernmental cooperation agreement to address the stormwater management interests of the 

City at Jackson Elementary and York High School. The City also will contribute TIF funds and other 

sources to help improve other basic facility needs of District 205. 

The principles are set forth in a document which Elmhurst Mayor Steven Morley signed on 

September 17, 2018, and President Caforio later signed on September 18, 2018. 

The formal comprehensive agreement is expected to be completed and presented for approval and 

signature by the City Council and the Board of Education in late October. 

FORTHCOMING MEETINGS 

 

September 25 – Board of Education Meeting – 7:30 PM – District 205 Center 

 

NOTE: Video footage of all Board of Education regular meetings is usually posted on 205TV within 

48-72 hours. Audio is posted within 24 hours at www.elmhurst205.org/Audio (please click on 

appropriate meeting date). Past editions of Board Highlights are posted/archived at 

www.elmhurst205.org/BOE_highlights. 
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